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There is no good reason to change from our current vote by mail system to the old 

voting in person system.  Our experience of vote by mail here in Oregon has shown 

there is no problem with fraud, that our system works well, and that it enfranchises 

voters appropriately.  This proposal to change is a solution in search of a problem.   


